
Helping Families Help Themselves: Supporting Young
Children, Their Families and Providers in Harwich

The Friends of the Harwich Early Childhood Advisory Council is a
non-profit group of volunteers who formed seventeen years ago
with the commitment to help Harwich families with young children
access quality child-care and preschool, as well as comprehensive
services, education and support. These services are made possible
primarily through grants from the Massachusetts Department of
Early Education and Care in partnership with the Harwich Public
Schools.

The programs and services are free to all families and the tuition
and child-care assistance is on a sliding scale. However, there is a
regular need to supplement grant funds and therefore the
“Friends” group works tirelessly to raise the additional funds
needed.

$200 = 1 week of child-care or preschool assistance

$500 = 1 month

$1,000 = 1 summer program scholarship or 2 months of tuition
assistance

Donations are gratefully accepted by the
“Friends of HECAC” and may be mailed to:
PO Box 855
Harwich, MA 02645

For further information about Harwich

CPC http://,www.harwich.edu/depts/hsfrc/hec/ or to make a
tax deductible donation to support these programs, please
contact Francie Joseph at fjoseph@harwich.edu

(508) 430-1692 
The Friends of Harwich Early Childhood 
P.O. Box 855
Harwich MA 02645
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